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Dear Parents
Welcome back and a Happy New Year to you all

Year 5 Class Assembly – Change of Date
The assembly will now take place on Thursday 10 January 2019 at 9am in the hall.  Please use double doors from the playground for access.
GB Athlete Visit
On Thursday 10th January a GB team Swimmer will visit school to run sporting sessions with all year groups.  This is a sponsored visit, so if you have not yet sent in your form and contributions, please do so by Thursday morning.  The sponsorship money is split 50:50 between the Athlete towards their training costs, and our school, for PE equipment.  Thank you.
Year 3 Castle Trip
Please urgently return your permission forms and contributions for this trip, which is on Tuesday January 15th 2019.
Year 1 Norwich Museum Trip
Wednesday 23 Jan – please return your child’s permission form and contributions asap.
Year 5 Kingswood Information Meeting

On Monday 14th  January at 3.15pm Mrs Sharred invites all Y5 parents to a short meeting regarding this residential trip, which takes place in October when the children are in Year 6.  
Sportshall Athletics Competitions
Y3 & Y4 and Y5 & Y6.   If your child has received an invitation letter for this event, please return the permission slip asap.

Y5 & Y6 Football Squad League Matches

Your next match is on Thurs 17th @ UEA from 3.15pm – 5.30pm.  

Schools Cup Football Match

If your child has been selected to play in these matches, please ensure their permission form is returned promptly.  The match is on Friday 18 January during school hours.
Year 2 Dance Show
This takes place on Weds 30 January and a letter with all information, will be sent home very soon.  Information regarding booking seats was sent out before Christmas.  Any queries, please speak to the class teacher.

Thank you for reading this short Newsletter.
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We show good manners at all times.  We follow instructions.  We are kind and caring to everyone and everything.
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